
Sudbury Public Schools (SPS) 
School Committee Meeting 
March 16, 2018, 4:00 PM 

Fairbanks Community Senior Center  
 

Members Present: 
Christine Hogan, Chair 
Richard Tinsley, Vice Chair  
Margaret Helon 
Lisa Kouchakdjian 
Lucie St. George 
 
Also Present:  
Don Sawyer, Director of Business and Finance 
Kim Swain, Assistant Superintendent 
 
Open Regular Session 
Chair Christine Hogan called the meeting to order at 4:06 PM.  

 
1. Deliberations on Selection and Appointment of New Superintendent -  
 Chair Ms. Hogan asked each School Committee member to put forth the candidate they recommend for the 
position.  
 
Motion: Ms. Helon moved to appoint Mr. Brad Crozier as the next Superintendent of the Sudbury Public Schools 
pending successful contract negotiations. Ms. St. George seconded the motion. 
 Vote: 5-0.  Motion carries.  
 
2. Executive Session 
 Chair Ms. Hogan moved to enter into Executive Session to discuss strategy with respect contract 
negotiations with non-union employees, specifically the Superintendent, as to do so in Open Session may be 
detrimental to the negotiating position of the Committee. Ms. St. George seconded the motion, to return to Open 
Session.  The time was 4:24 PM. 
 Vote: 5-0. Motion carries. 
 
Yes  Christine Hogan 
Yes Richard Tinsley 
Yes Lucie St. George 
Yes Lisa Kouchakdjian 
Yes Margaret Helon 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Christine Hogan 
 
 


